Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼





Save the Date: ECPC Virtual Annual General Meeting to be held in November

Dear ECPC Members,

We are happy to inform you that the 2020 Annual General Meeting this year will be **a virtual event**, replacing the event scheduled for the  $23rd - 25^{th}$  of October 2020 in Brussels.

The 2020 Annual General Meeting will take place on Saturday, 21 November 2020 from 10:00 to 13:00 CET as a virtual event.

In respect of our members and friends health safety and of the ongoing COVID-19 travel and gathering restrictions in November 2020

21

**CONTACT** 

we expect to welcome all of you.

We would kindly ask you to please make a note of this new date. We will keep you updated in the coming weeks. If you have any questions please contact <a href="mailto:paulina.gono@ecpc.org">paulina.gono@ecpc.org</a>.

We look forward to e-meeting you at the AGM on Saturday, November 21, 2020.

With friendly regards,

Kathi Apostolidis, ECPC President

**f** @ECPCfb **y** @cancereu **∂** www.ecpc.org

Copyright © 2020 European Cancer Patient Coalition, All rights reserved. You are receiving this email because you are an ECPC Member.

## Our mailing address is:

European Cancer Patient Coalition Rue Montoyer 40 Brussels 1000 Belgium

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.